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Number of participants: 51 including 22 members of CARP

On 29 April 2017, we arrived at the scene of the activity in the vicinity of 09 h, and were received by a
few members of the administration that we have switched in the meeting room where we waited has
About 30 min until the others arrive, and in this expectation the village chief sos came and we met,
together we chose the room where was held the activity.

After that we are to prepare the room of the activity, to do the installations and others, and subsequently
we (all members of carp) have had an interview of 30 min with Mr. Bath Mathias Kouassi, chief of the
village SOS and one of his colleagues Mr. Bamba, educator at home boy.

The activity started itself around 10 h30 by the PowerPoint presentation of carp which was made by the
MC (Kevin Legree) which lasted for forty minutes followed by questions and answers. Then we went to
the recreational phase (games and dances) LED by the head of the games prince dago, which lasted a little
more than an hour and ended around 13 pm. Finally, we had the closing ceremony, which was marked by
impressions of a few participants, the surrender of certificates made by seong gyeong to the place of Mr.
The Village Chief SOS and the programme manager absent, followed by the awards. Donations to
boarders. After what Mr. The Village Chief expressed his gratitude by words of thanks to the place of
wecarp this in the name of the institution that he heads and furthermore would like us to good relations.

The activity ended at about 14 pm by a family photo.



